
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

Metro is working to improve your bus service. 
One way to make buses run more on-time and 
reliably is by combining bus stops that are very 
close together. 

 

Metro is considering combining this bus stop 
with another stop located 1 to 2 blocks away to 
improve service. (This bus stop would be 
discontinued.) We would like to hear your 
feedback before making any decision.  

 

To offer your comments, or for more 
information, visit wmata.com/betterbus 
or call (202) 962-2440, by June 20. 

 

When buses spend more time moving and less 
time stopping, everyone enjoys a faster, more 
reliable trip. 
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